
MINNESOTA SECURE CHOICE BOARD – Record Keeping Services RFP 

 

 

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR HIRING A RECORD KEEPER 

TO ASSIST THE MINNESOTA SECURE CHOICE BOARD IN 

ADMINISTERING THE MINNESOTA SECURE CHOICE PROGRAM. 

 

The Minnesota Secure Choice Board is soliciting proposals for Record Keeping 

Services 

 

All interested vendors should contact the person named below by letter or email to 

request a copy of the Request for Proposal. For the subject line in the email, please use. 

“Record Keeper RFP  

 
David Bergstrom 

Interim Executive Director 

Minnesota Secure Choice Retirement Program 

520 Lafayette Rd.  2nd Floor 

St. Paul, MN 55155 

 

David.bergstrom@state.mn.us 

 

All proposal submissions are due electronically (emailed) no later than 3:00 p.m. 

Central Time on May 16, 2025. All responders who meet the deadline are also required 

to send 9 hard copies to David Bergstrom at the above address by May 20, 2025. Early 

submission is encouraged. 

 

NO PROPOSALS RECEIVED AFTER THAT DATE AND TIME WILL BE 

CONSIDERED. 

http://mn.gov/sbi/

